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ANNOUNCEMENT 

 
CONCLUSION OF SALE OF SUPERFAST Χ TO VEOLIA TRANSPORT  

 
 
The Board of Directors of Attica Holdings S.A. 
wishes to announce that it has today concluded 
the sale and delivery of its ice-class Ro-Pax 
vessel Superfast X to Veolia Transport.  The 
delivery of Superfast X to her new owners took 
place today in Antwerp, Belgium. 
 
It is reminded that the sale price of Superfast X of 
Euro 112mln generates for Attica Group additional 
cash of approximately Euro 45mln and capital 
gains of approximately Euro 14mln, which will 
appear in the Group’s first quarter 2007 results. 
 
 
 

Superfast X served the Scotland-Belgium route in 
the North Sea and was replaced on the Rosyth-
Zeebrugge-Rosyth route by Blue Star 1 at the end 
of January 2007. 
 
 

The Board of Directors 
 

For more information please contact: 
 
Attica Group   
Mr. Yannis Criticos 
Member of the Board  
tel.: +30 210 891 9500 
fax : +30 210 891 9509,    
e-mail: ir@attica-group.com 
 
www.attica-group.com 
www.superfast.com 
www.bluestarferries.com
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